
January 27, 2017

We are so pleased to share the new logo that will be used by 
Saint Paul School in celebration of our 65th anniversary this year.  
Many thanks to the Wheeler Family and Ms. Laurene Demoy for 
this generous contribution your time and talents with our school.

 
We will begin our celebration of this milestone at the 

Saint Paul School Auction & Gala 
on Saturday, March 11th at Black Rock Country Club.  

Please plan to join us for this event.  Donations and event sponsorships are welcome now.
Please consider how you can best support this event - our largest fundraiser of the year.
 More information will be sent home in backpacks and via an online invitation next week.

Dear Saint Paul School Families,

Thank you to the Preschool, PreKindergarten and Kindergarten parents that
attended conferences this week.  If you were unable to make an appointment with
your child's teacher it is not too late. 
 
Report cards were sent home with students in Grade 5, 6 and 7 today.  Please
review, sign and return next week. 
 
National Junior Honor Society applications were sent home with students in Grade
6 and 7 today.  As a part of the scholarship criterion, a student must have a
cumulative grade point average of 88 or better. In addition, report card comments
must be either 4 or 3 for conduct and effort. 
 
Reenrollment forms were due today.  Thank you to all that have re-enrolled!  Parents who indicated their child
was not returning are urged to speak with me.  Also, to gather what Saint Paul School can do better, Exit
Interview Forms will be sent home next week.  Please take a moment to complete and return.
 



The FACTS Grant and Aid portal will open on February 1.  Please reach out to me if your child is not returning
due to cost of tuition.  Every student deserves a Catholic education, and I would not want to lose a student
because of finances. 
 
Catholic Schools Week will begin on Sunday, January 29 with Liturgy and Open House.   We have many
activities planned for students, teachers and parents.  Attached to this newsletter is the Saint Paul School
calendar of events for the week.  Please join us as we celebrate Catholic Schools: Communities of Faith,
Knowledge and Service.  There will not be NWEA testing this week.

Sincerely,
Ms. Lisa M. Fasano
Principal

Thank you for your efforts to help grow our school
- please invite your family, friends and neighbors
to join

Admissions Open House
Sunday, January 29th 

11:00a - 1:00p

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS
WEEK
January 29 - February 3

Mark your calendars  and
join us for a fun week of
celebrating our Catholic
School.  

 

SPS BASKETBALL
at Saint Paul School

FRIDAY, January 20th 
HOME games

5:00p SPS 5/6 Girls vs. Saint Francis Xavier
5/6 Girls

6:00p SPS Junior Girls vs. Holy Family Junior
Girls 

For the most up to date schedule of games please
see our SPS website:

BASKETBALL 2016-17

 

NURSES NOTES
at Saint Paul School

COLD & FLU Guidelines
 



CLICK HERE FOR
THE 

2017 SPS
CALENDAR OF

EVENTS

Reminders:
Mon, Jan. 30th 2:45-4:00p  Talent Show
Rehearsal

Tues, Jan 31st   Geography Bee

Wed. Feb 1st: Visit our Virtual Backpack for details
about how you can support: Father Bill's "Lunches
with Love" 

PS-PK-K Donations
Grades 1-4 Donations
Grades 5-8 Donations

Thurs., Feb 2 @ 12:30p  Rob Surette- speed
painter & inspiring public speaker  (Don't miss
this great opportunity)

Fri, Feb 3 
@ 9a School Liturgy with Bishop Dooher
@ 1p  Talent Show (sure to be a memorable
day!)

SPS FAMILY DAY 
Sunday, February 12th

JOIN US for SPS Family Day
at the Providence Bruins.
Pre-ordering tickets ensures
premium pricing, and that we
are all together.  Any
questions, please contact
Mrs. Lisa Brennan.

 
SPS FAMILY DAY AT PROVIDENCE BRUINS

REGISTRATION FORM
due: Friday, February 3rd

PETER PAN, JR.
Cast Practices

Attached is the practice
schedule for January 31 -
February 17

PLAY PRACTICE Jan 31 - Feb 17

SAVE THE DATE:
GALA & AUCTION

SATURDAY, MARCH 11, 2017  
6:30PM

BLACK ROCK COUNTRY CLUB
19 CLUBHOUSE DRIVE
HINGHAM, MA  02043

_____

Sponsorship opportunities 
~

Live & Silent Auction Donations
~

contact: Saint Paul PTO 

Lunch Duty volunteers are needed  - esp during Catholic
Schools Week. Here, you can access a link to a Google
Doc, so Lunch Duty Coordinator M.E. Bailey can sign

you up or sign up below at SignUp.com (formerly known
as Volunteer Spot). 

Sign up on line at SignUP.com
A quick review of guidelines while volunteering for lunch

duty are available right here!

 
IMPORTANT 

DATES
JANUARY

January 29     Catholic Schools Week begins
                    Liturgy at 10:00 am
                    Open House at 11:00 am - 1:00p
January 30     First Penance for Grade 2
                    Talent Show rehearsal @ 2:45pm
January 31     Imagine Day (Gr 1-7)

    Geography Bee @ 1:00pm

FEBRUARY

February 1    "Thank You" Coffee for Parents @8:30am



3:00-4:30p

Should you need to reach out to our play director, please
contact Mr. Quigg at mquiggs97@gmail.com

Mr. Quigg and Ms. Fasano are both enjoying working
with the students! 

ROSARY PRAYER
GROUP
continues in January

We believe it is an amazing
blessing to be able to pray
together each week offering
prayers for many

people. Please join us at our weekly prayer group this
January.

THIS WEEK AT SCHOOL... 

CREATIVE KIDS 
Clever and creative - that's our Grade 1 & Kinder

kids!

    Father Bill's "Lunches with Love"
                    Early Release 12:45pm
February 2     Dress Down Day / Student Appreciation Day
                    Imagine Day (Gr 1-7)

    Artist Rob Surette @ 12:30pm
February 3     Rosary Group at 7:45 am 
                    Liturgy with Bishop Dooher @ 9:00am

    Talent Show @1:00pm
    Basketball @ SPS: 5pm, 6pm, 7pm

February 8     ECC EVENT: Magician 
February 10   NO SCHOOL - ECC, only
                    ADM Screenings: ECC applicants
February 16   Imagine Day (Gr 1-7)
February 20-24   February Break
 

"At a Glance"
version of the complete 

2016~2017 school calendar

SCRIP shopping cards for so many of the local,
national and online retailers you are shopping with this

new year are provided by SPS PTO and available for
purchase year-round. 

Click here to Order online 

Any questions? Please contact the SPS Scrip
Coordinator: Rebecca Sheehan at

 ScripSPSHingham@gmail.com

@SPSHingham
If you're a fan of the Saint Paul School, follow us as we

Tweet exciting daily learning and accomplishments, school
updates and fun highlights from community events. 



Where are the Cupcakes?
Our PreK & K students had a great time

discovering more about Pete the Cat and the
Missing Cupcakes with Mrs. Brown.

A Trio of Tunes
A trio of excellence at band instrument lessons



this week!

Its a Brady Bird! 
Brady encourages our prospective familes on

Facebook & Twitter to "Come...share with us! &
Join SPS on Sunday 1/29 for our OPEN HOUSE

(11a - 1p) and even more fun discoveries."

   

School Quick Links

Admissions Information
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